

January 2024 TIS FAMILY NEWSLETTER PAGE 1 of 4



Dear Titusville Students and Families,

We hope this message finds you well-rested and filled with joy after a wonderful winter break. As we embark on the new year, we extend a warm welcome back to each and every one of our students and their families. We missed the laughter, energy, and enthusiasm that our students bring to Titusville, and we are eager to kick off the remainder of the school year with renewed excitement and dedication.

As we step into 2024, we want to take a moment to emphasize the importance of attendance, positive behavior, and the strong partnership between our school and your families. These elements play a crucial role in creating a positive and enriching educational environment for every child.

Attendance Matters: Regular attendance is the foundation for academic success. Every day counts in the educational journey of your child. When students attend school consistently, they not only perform better academically but also develop important social and emotional skills. We appreciate your commitment to ensuring your child is present and engaged in the learning process.

Positive Behavior Creates a Positive Learning Environment: We believe in fostering a positive and inclusive school community where each child feels safe, respected, and valued. Positive behavior not only contributes to a harmonious atmosphere but also enhances the overall learning experience. We encourage you to reinforce the importance of good behavior at home, helping to create a seamless transition between school and family life.

School and Family Partnership: Your involvement and support are invaluable to your child's success. We are committed to working collaboratively with you to provide the best possible education for your child. Our teachers and staff are here to listen, support, and work together with you to address any concerns or celebrate successes. Open communication between home and school is key to creating a strong foundation for your child's educational journey.

As we enter this new year together, let's continue to inspire and nurture the potential within each child. We are excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and look forward to a year filled with growth, learning, and achievement.

Thank you for being an essential part of the Titusville family. Here's to a fantastic remainder of the school year!

Sincerely Mrs. Rosselli

Important Links

PLAN AHEAD WITH THE TIS Family

Calendar

January Lunch Menu

Upcoming Events JANUARY

Date	Time	Event
1/5	12:00 -12:20 12:55 - 1:15	Lunch with Kids - Wirszyla's class Lunch with Kids - Cobb's class
1/11	6:00 pm	Winter Concert at Arthur S. May School
1/12	12:00 - 12:20 12:55 - 1:15	Lunch with Kids - Dolah's class Lunch with Kids - Scardaci's class
1/15	ALL DAY	NO SCHOOL
1/19	12:00 - 12:20 12:55 - 1:15	Lunch with Kids - Platt's class Lunch with Kids - Boland's class
1/23	6:00 pm	SNOW DATE FOR WINTER CONCERT
1/26	9:00	School Meeting Hat & Sunglasses Day

A Message from your Favorite TIS Secretaries

Absences

What to do when students are absent...

- 1. Please call the health office if your child is absent due to covid or will be out for a prolonged period of time.
- 2. Please send a note in with your child upon return.

Pick Up and Drop Off

Remember to send a note in with your student stating your student's name, teacher, date, time and who is picking up your student.

Drop off is at 8:35 am to 8:50 am Early Pick Up ends 2:40 in the front Pick up starts at 3:10 pm in the back

Parent and Student Portal Information
Progress Reports and Report Cards are not mailed home, so the SchoolTool Portal is the only way to view this important information! The Portal also provides parents and students with secure online access to see a student's Emergency Contacts, Daily Attendance, Class Schedules and Assessments and Assignments. For more information, please visit the following link: Parent Portal.
If you have any questions or have any problems accessing the Parent Portal, please email our Parent Portal Help
Desk at parentportal@acsdny.org.

Students Of The Month Of DECEMBER!

This month recognized those students who contribute to a positive school environment at TIS. **Students will be nominated by any adult in the building based on their display of character traits below. Students will then be recognized as Students of the Month! Their names will also be shared in our newsletters!**

Congratulations to the Following Students of the Month!

- 1. Amia Rodriguez
- 2. Christopher McCluskey
- 3. Connor Campbell
- 4. Lionel Brito Alamo
- 5. Sadie Thompson
- 6. Leah Montero
- 7. Isabella Syphers
- 8. Emily Mann
- 9. Leonardo Lavariega Jimenez

We look forward to celebrating more students next month!